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10 CFR 150.20 General Licensee

Smith - Emery Company
781 East Washington Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90021

Attention: Mr. G. E. Battey, Jr.
President

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 5, 1980 informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct items which we brought to your
attention in our letter dated August 18, 1980. Your corrective
actions will be verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h &.

H. E. Book, Chief
Fuel Facility and
Materials Safetj Branch
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